
Printed on: 21/01/2025 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/01/2025  12:20:062024/5777/P COMMNT Heather Niman I strongly object to this planning application as it now stands because the proposed extension would block 

nearly all daylight from entering the basement area of the house next door, number 27 Oval Road. I know the 

house well, I used to take my children to study there with Hilde Holger who lived there and taught dance in her 

basement  studio.
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